
A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

Saint Gregory the Great Parish 

PASTOR 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger   
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Deacon John Fioretti 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator  

Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:00 pm 

Sundays @ 10:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm  

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary             Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday @ 9:30 am                  Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

Tuesday @ 6:20 pm  

Saturday @ 4:30 pm 

 

Blessing of Expectant Parents  

Fourth Sunday of the month following Mass 
 

SUBMISSIONS to the bulletin due  
TUESDAY AM  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:   Closed 

Tuesday — Friday: 8:30am—2:30pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 10:30 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:30 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office 

or contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-

7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick:  

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111  
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of St. 

Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, contact the parish. 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Society  - Voucher Program   

519-622-2232 

 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  

stgreg@rogers.com 
pastor@saintgregoryparish.com 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

Visit us online    www.saintgregoryparish.com 



 Second Sunday in Lent    

Sunday Offering                                                     
EFT weekly Collection…...............     $668.75                   

Envelope Donations Feb 18—21……..  $3,375.00  
 

Thank you for your Generosity! 

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 

Monday    Rev. Duy Van Nguyen   

Tuesday       Rev. John Van Hees 

Wednesday      Discalced Carmelite Sisters (O.C.D.)    

Thursday  Rev. Vivek Trindade 

Friday  Rev. James Petrie  

Saturday Rev. Gerald Mulhall   

ANOTHER WAY OF GIVING...  As the new church 
year approaches, we would like to encourage           
parishioners to consider E-Offertory, a safe, secure, 
convenient and flexible way to support our parish.     
E-Offertory allows you to give directly from your 
bank without the need of an envelope, cheque, or 
cash.  E-Offertory can be set up conveniently on your 
terms and can be cancelled at any time.  All informa-
tion is kept confidential and changes can be made 
quickly  and easily.  For E-Offertory information, 
please call the parish office.    

Found ***  many old photos from 1952 & 
on where found inside donated empty 
milk bag. If  these are yours, please call the    
office to make arrangements for pick up. 

Knight of Columbus News 
Ontario State has replaced the Car raffle with the NEW 
50-50 KOFC CHARITY DRAW. People wishing to   
purchase tickets simply go to Ontario Knights of        
Columbus website ontariokofc.ca & follow instructions.  
At this time credit card is the only option for payment. 
Tickets are 100 for $40.00, 40 for $20.00; 15 for $10.00. 
Confirmation of  sale and ticket numbers will follow in 
an email.  In the billing info section (Step 2) select  
"Cambridge 4916" from the drop down menu, this 
credits our Council for the sale. 
Lottery draw date: April 1/21, the prize is a 50-50 split.  
Early bird draw Sunday, February 14th prize is $2,500.00.  
For more information on the draw, contact Dan Schmalz 
519-650-5523 Grand Knight, Council 4916 

TAX RECEIPTS AVAILABLE                  
2020 Tax Receipts are available for pick up.  
Please call the office to make arrangements 
for touch less pick up or pick them up in the  
hallway across from the parish hall .                                                        
Thank you once again for your generosity 
during the past year.            Fr. Malcolm                                        

 

 
 

 

Tuesday,  March 2 

7:00 pm     Int. of Robert & Gustav Kovac and Family 
   

Wednesday, March 3 

8:15 am + Liduina Melo    
 

Thursday,  March 4 

8:15 am     Int. of the Melo Family Living & Deceased  
  

Friday,  March 5 

8:15 am  
 

Saturday, March 6 

 5:00 pm   + Mary Theresa Walsh 

  + Robert Caron 

  Int. of John Osmar 
   

Sunday,  March 7 

10:00 am Int. of all Parishioners  

SVDP NEWS    on behalf of The Society of Saint    
Vincent de Paul I would like to thank you for your 
generous donations all year long. We cannot do this 
work without you! The pandemic is leaving people 
sick, unemployed, and struggling to make ends 
meet.  We have also seen some fires this winter; many 
people were burned out of their rooms/homes. There 
is more need right now. Please consider the Saint  
Vincent de Paul thrift store, particularly if you have 
bedding donations to make: comforters/quilts for 
beds, sleeping bags, sheet sets, blankets, pillows. 
These items can be dropped off between 10 a.m. and 
2 p.m. at the Thrift Store. This drop-off schedule 
gives the store personnel adequate time to process the 
donations safely and cleanly before the Thrift Store’s 
daily closing time at 4:30 p.m. Your lightly used     
bedding will be much appreciated! Again, we can't do 
this work without you! Thank you and may God bless 
you!                       Mary C. Roberts 

                    Cans for Coins Reminder 

Thanks to the many parishioners who took a Can. 
Wonderful response!  However, several Cans are still 
available. For those who do not feel comfortable    
attending Mass in person yet because of COVID and 
are unable to pick up a Can, simply use any household 
container and achieve your almsgiving objective just 
the same. Thanks for your generosity and stay safe.  
Cans can be returned to the Church. 
Norbert 

http://ontariokofc.ca


February 28,  2021 

FORMED Pick of  the Week 

Go to http://formed.org 
Click on Sign Up found in the top right hand corner of the 

formed welcome page. Click on “I belong to a parish 
organization”  A search dialog will appear, asking you 
for the name of  your parish. Type “Saint Gregory the 
Great Cambridge” and choose us from the list that 
appears.  Enter your name and email address into the 
dialog boxes, now enjoy.   

 

 

Of course, you don’t have to give something up for 
Lent. You could choose to ADD something 4 Lent! 

Monday—Pray for your family 

Tuesday—Pray for God’s family 

Wednesday—Pray for your Community 

Thursday—Pray for the Nation 

Friday—Pray for the World 

Saturday—Pray for the Helpless, Hopeless,  

  Hurting and Lost  

Sunday—Pray for Personal Guidance 

SUPPORT THE ADVERTISERS ON THE BACK PAGE 

THAT SUPPORT OUR COMMUNITY  
If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to 

support our parish by advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the 

Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 

 

 

This month we are collecting: 

Canned Meat & Fish  
Until further notice only non-perishable FOOD  

will be accepted    Thank you for your support!  

Holy Season of Lent                                                         
The Diocesan Office for Evangelization, Catechesis 
and the Office for Liturgy have prepared a program 
for lent. For more information and additional        
resources for celebrating Lent in  pandemic times, 
please see our Diocesan website: 
www.hamiltondiocese.com/lent2021 

What are you doing for Lent?  

THE CCCB PASTORAL OFFICES of the CCCB 
have prepared a video series called Journey through Lent: 
Video Series for Lent 2021. Bishop Gerard  Bergie, 
Bishop of St. Catharines, and Archbishop  Marcel 
Damphousse, Archbishop of Ottawa-Cornwall, will 
offer reflections on the Sunday readings which are 
available each Monday prior to the Sundays of Lent. 
Available on the CCCB website.  It is a safe way to  
reflect during the Lenten journey this year. 

THE DIOCESAN OFFICE FOR FAMILY       

MINISTRY is offering sessions on “Diving Deeper 
into Fratelli Tutti” (Pope Francis’ most recent Encycli-
cal). The sessions are offered twice on the Mondays of 
March 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd, and 29th at 1:30 to 3:00 p.m. 
AND 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. The sessions will look into the 
writings of the Pope and his statements conveying 
how we are created to be relational, to be in commun-
ion with God and one another.  
Info @ hamiltondiocese.com/ 

I Love this analogy 
 

When GOD wanted to create fish, HE spoke to the 
sea. 
When GOD wanted to create trees, HE spoke to the 
earth. 
But when GOD wanted to create man, HE turned to 
Himself. 
Then GOD said; “let us make man in our image and 
in our likeness”. 
Note: 
If you take a fish out of the water it will die; and 
when you remove a tree from soil, it will also die. 
Likewise, when man is disconnected from GOD, he 
dies, GOD is our natural environment.  We were   
created to live in His presence. We have to be      
connected to Him because it is only in Him that life 
exists. 
Let’s stay connected to GOD  
We recall that water without fish is still water but 
fish without water is nothing. The soil without tree 
is still soil but the tree without soil is nothing…. 
God without man is still GOD but man without 
GOD is nothing.  

The Augustine Institute show with Dr. 
Tim Gray—Mardi Gras Formed at 
www.watch.formed.org 

40 Days to Grace and Glory 
This Lent, we invite you to journey with Dr. Tim Gray 
by signing up for Daily Lenten Reflections. Each day 
you will receive in your inbox a short video which   
features Dr. Gray commenting on the daily Mass   
readings, explaining the Scriptures, and providing you 
with concrete ideas on how to apply them to your life  
Register at: FORMED.ORG  

http://formed.org/
https://ourladyoflourdeswaterloo.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8c5bd3cf2132e40eca7ab5679&id=ac73b116c1&e=8669874cf2
https://www.cccb.ca/evangelization-catechesis-catholic-education/video-resources/journey-through-lent/


Reel Justice – A Justice Film Festival 
 

The Church teaches that social justice is an integral part of evangelization, a constitutive dimension of preaching the    Gospel, and 

   

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory     Saint Augustine   

  Bryan Cinti    Angie Carroll-Boeyenga  

  Principal   Principal 

  519-621-6770   519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

Filomena M. Andrade, L.L.B. 
Barrister & Solicitor 

Real Estate & Mortgages 
Wills & Estates 

1558 King Street East            Wheelchair Accessible  Phone: 519-650-2994 
Cambridge, ON N3H 3R5 

Barristers and Solicitors 

Adam Szymura 
 

420 Sheldon Drive, Unit #204 Cambridge, ON     

Phone: 519-620-1162 Fax: 519-620-1103 

www.woynarski.ca  

75 Moorefield St., Unit 1 

Cambridge, ON N1T 1S2 

 CHOOSE ADOPTION 
NOT ABORTION 

 

Helpline: 1-800-665-0570 
Right to Life: 519-623-1850 
Ad sponsored by Knights of 

Columbus (Galt Council 
2184) 

                   www.clinicdenture.com 
Digital Dentures, Precision Dentures, Implant Dentures,  

Relines, Repairs, Anti-Snoring Devices  

 

IntercityMobileRehab.com 
 

Dr. Michael Stea D.C.  
 

In-home Chiropractic 

& Physical Therapy  

for Motor Vehicle  

Accidents claims. 

Portion of Proceeds go back to 

your  church  

416 473 9761 

If you know of any company that 
would like to advertise in the bulletin 
please have them call the office  

Large trees, soils, mulches, gravels   
 and stones      

1718 Morrison Rd., Cambridge 

519-622-1173 

Insure Today Secure Tomorrow 
 

John Fioretti 
 

519.579.3330 
 

Integrity Expertise Commitment 
 

jfioretti@LMICanada.com  

HAIR CUTS done in the 

safety of your own HOME  

Nancy Cherri 519-241-3360 
nancybeautifultree@gmail.com 

mailto:nancybeautifultree@gmail.com

